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PRESIDENT’ S MESSAGE

by  Joan Schwartzman 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL.

This New Year is indeed going to be a good one as we now have funding to keep our libraries going strong through 
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WELCOME, 

 NEW MEMBERS
Julie Charles

Keren Leeds

Phyllis Scherrer

Sally  Schweitzer  

Joan Sheer  

                    
Join us at  our regular

Friends Meetings
Saturdays  at 10 am:

January  9th    

February  6th  

March  6th
2010.  No city library is going to close and no staff will be cut; all the time and effort that we expended was worth it.  Your letters, emails, telephone calls and attendance at meetings really brought our feelings to the attention of the Carnegie Library Board of Trustees and the City of Pittsburgh.  The Library Board listened to our community, and the City of Pittsburgh gave us $600,000.  Special thanks to our representatives on the city council, Doug Shields and Bill Peduto, who put forth extra effort on our behalf. 

 

However, the fact is that this added funding is only available through 2010.  It is vitally important that we continue to keep up the pressure to make Pittsburgh, RAD (Allegheny Regional Asset District) and our representatives in the state government find ways to make library funding adequate and sustainable.

 

Thank you all for your ongoing support for the libraries. In addition to advocating for public funding, library users gave from their hearts, as individuals and through organized fundraisers.  Please keep our libraries in your minds and continue to put forth your energies so that libraries will continue to be part of our lives.  We must all work together for a bright future.
MINI SALE NEWS

by Pat Bender

It seems such a long time since I wrote about the September and October sales.  We also had plans to start tutorials for stocking the ongoing sale shelves.  As it happens, I broke a leg on October 1st  and missed both the big October sale and the tutorials.  The Friends group will resume the tutorials in
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January, every Monday from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.  We hope that everyone who can will come out to learn how to keep the ongoing-sale shelves filled.   Having fresh stock will definitely increase interest and revenue.

With a lot of help, we had a very successful November sale and boutique which earned almost $2,000, the most ever for a mini sale.  Thank you to all of you who participated.
 
Now we are looking forward to January when "Everything Old is New Again."  There will be old books, a flea market of small gently used items and sale prices on some offerings from the boutique.  We will also have some surprising items made from recycled materials.
 
It is more important than ever that we do all we can to support our libraries.
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	Children’s Department Happenings

by Erin Scioli

The Squirrel Hill Children’s department would like to once again thank the Friends of the Library for their generous support during this past year. With their help, we were able to provide wonderful pro-
	New Books

Here are just some of the exciting new books we’ve been receiving in the children’s department. Come in and check them out!
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The Boys’ Book of Survival: How to Survive Anything, Anywhere
by Guy Campbell.

Read this one in case you ever need to know how to survive a shark attack,  an alien invasion, or a visit from an abominable snowman.
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The Greatest Intergalactic Guide to Space Ever 

by the Brainwaves
by Carole Stott.

From the big bang, to living in space, you’ll learn lots of flabbergasting facts about the universe.

[image: image10.jpg]



Buying, Training, and Caring For Your Dinosaur
by Laura Joy Rennert.

A guide to choosing the perfect pet dinosaur. Includes tips for teaching 
an old dino new tricks, and taking a dino to the vet.
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Have I Got a Book For You! By Melanie Watt.

 Just try to resist the exciting  
 sales pitch from cheesy  
 salesman Al Foxword, who 
 has sold a refrigerator to a
 penguin, an umbrella to a 
 fish, and a vacuum to a mole. 



	grams, books, and equipment for children and families using the library. We look forward to working with the Friends in the New Year. 

There may still be time to register for a special program we told you about in the last issue.  It has been rescheduled:

Cloudy With a Chance of Meatballs - Wednesday, December 30th at 3:30 pm.  Family fun designed around this clever picture book/movie by Judi Barrett.  Science, games, a craft and stories. Ages 6 and up.  Register at 412-422-9841

Children’s Programs:
Here are just a few of the great reasons to keep coming to the library all winter long — great programs for kids and families:

Origami

The Origami Club of Pittsburgh holds free origami classes at the library on the third Saturday of every month. Beginners start folding at 12:00 p.m., and an advanced folding class is held at 1:30 p.m. Come join the fold!

Family Storytime

Families join us for stories, songs, and rhymes every Saturday at 11:00 a.m. and every Monday at 6:00 p.m.

Toddler Storytime

Toddlers and caregivers, come and listen to stories, plus try rhymes and songs together. Recommended for ages 18 months to three years. Tuesdays at 10:30 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.

Baby Lapsit

For a fun and playful experience, babies and caregivers will participate in fingerplays, rhymes and songs. Recommended for babies up to 18 months. Thursdays at 10:30 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.
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	Susan Hughes, manager of children’s services at  Squirrel Hill Library,  has moved back to Kentucky, where she had 17 years service as a librarian.  We will miss her.  No decision has been made about a replacement.
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A Tremendous (and Temporary?) Victory:

Budget Crises and the Future of the Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh

By Holly McCullough, Manager, Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh – Squirrel Hill  

Because of unprecedented advocacy efforts by the public and the response by area legislators, the 
decision to close branch libraries and reduce hours system-wide has been postponed until 2011!  I want to personally thank the Friends who repeatedly wrote letters to the editor, made phone calls to their representatives, attended community meetings and spread the word about the crisis.  Without these efforts, four of our communities would have awakened on February 1st without their libraries, and hours and staff would have been reduced at all of the remaining locations.

I think we all deserve a chance to catch our breath over the holidays and pat ourselves on the back.  The love for our libraries and our ability to rally together in a crisis is evidence of the heart and character of this city.  Please understand that the funding that saved us this year is only temporary and won’t get us past 2010. I’m optimistic, though, that with the continued attention and devotion of the community, long term solutions will be found.  We have the momentum.  We have the opportunity.  And we’ll be back in the New Year with renewed energy and efforts to create and sustain the library system that our community needs and deserves.

[Note: You can connect online with other community members who are working to save our libraries.

See page 4.  For technical help navigating GoogleGroups, etc., call me – 412-521-4129 -- Margie S.]


A Plea for “Fleas”

Did you receive a lovely gift  
 for the holidays that you just don’t have room for?

Anything pretty or amusing that can fit on our Flea Market table will find a new home and help raise money for the library at our first mini sale of the year.  Deadline to donate is January 12.



	Squirrel Hill Illustrator Writes Two Books

llene Winn-Lederer was born in Chicago, where she attended the Art Institute of Chicago and the Chicago Academy of Fine Arts, but she has lived in Pittsburgh for 30 years.  Her unique drawings and paintings are in private and public collections throughout the United States and Europe.  Her clients include the Wall Street Journal, Hadassah, Lilith Magazine, the New York Times, Children’s Television Workshop, Scholastic,  Simon & Schuster, and Cricket Magazine.  She has taught illustration and design at Carnegie Mellon University and the Ivy School of  Professional Art.
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Between Heaven and Earth: An Illuminated Torah Commentary had its roots in a unique invitation she designed for the Bar Mitzvah of one of her sons. The invitation led to many commissions for art works based on themes from Jewish liturgy, and ultimately to her first book.  Research and preparation of this book took six years: she read numerous books and commentaries on the Torah, the first five books of the Bible; she read the Torah at least 12 times; and she consulted with many rabbis and scholars.   More information can be found on her publisher’s website, at http://www.pomegranate.com/a166.html.
Since the publication of Between Heaven and Earth, Ms. Winn-Lederer has also created The Alchymical Zoodiac:a Celestial Beastiary which can be seen on her website,  http://www.winnlederer.com/zoodiacbook/.
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	NAMM BUSINESS CENTER PROGRAMS

January – March 2010

by Dorothy Kabakeris, Namm Business Center Librarian
All programs are scheduled for Wednesday

from 10:15 AM – 11:00 AM 
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Jan 20  Use Credit Wisely

Learn how to obtain and use credit appropriately. Find out where to get your credit report, 

how credit scoring works, and how to improve your credit if you've made a mistake.

Todd Miller, Advantage Credit Counseling Service.

Jan 27  Save Money On Your Home Heating Bills
Learn about the benefits of home energy audits, solar pv panels, solar thermal and wind energy systems.  Hear how 

you can make your home energy-efficient in order to save energy, money and the environment at the same time!  

Find out about rebates and tax credits and why it's important to act now.

Kathie Santelli, Vox Energy Solutions.

Feb 17   Do What You Love
Two prominent career and executive coaches share stories and advice about  following your dream.

Learn key steps that may transform your life!

Karen Litzinger, Litzinger Career Counseling and Chris Posti, Posti & Associates.
Feb 24  Write Winning Resumes

How to prepare winning resumes and cover letters.  Prove you can do the job.

Don Norrington, Katz School of Business.

Sign up for the free electronic Namm Business Center newsletter, which announces the business programs in 

Squirrel Hill & lists new business books: www.carnegielibrary.org/locations/squirrelhill/namm/

	The Squirrel Hill Adult Book Discussion Group 
(
Thursday, Jan 28  1:00 PM

Sweet and low : 

a family story
by Rich Cohen,  2006
Thursday, Feb 25  1:00 PM

A walk in the woods: 

rediscovering America 

on the Appalachian Trail
by Bill Bryson, 1998
Thursday, Mar 25  1:00 PM

Don't let's go to the dogs tonight: an African childhood 

by Alexandra Fuller, 2001 
	 Book Signing
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Wednesday, April 14 @ 1:00 PM

Local author Anne Faigen will give a talk and

sign her new book for adults, Out of Turns.
Hazel "Figgy" Newton, a teacher from Philadelphia, has arrived in Taiwan to enjoy an exotic winter vacation with her best friend, Tessa.  They plan a reunion filled with interesting new people and adventurous fun, but Tessa is unexpectedly called away to an urgent work assignment that leads to her disappearance.  Figgy, with no knowledge of Mandarin, must track her down. She soon learns that she is up against formidable and powerful enemies. With help from friends she met on her flight, Figgy must uncover a sinister plot in order to find Tessa.

Anne Faigen was the subject of an article in our April, 2009 issue.



	
	The difference between the right word and the almost right word is the difference between lightning and a lightning bug 

                                                       Mark Twain 1835-1910
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	Film, 

      Fiction,                          Fun 
by Mark Russell,

Librarian
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	BOOKS,BOOKS,BOOKS,BOOKS,BOOKS,

BOOKS,BOOKS,BOOKS 
BOOK SALES:

We took in $1898.50 at the October Clearance book sale, and almost all of the leftover books found new homes with local nonprofit organizations. Of course,  our having a clearance sale was the signal for a flood of new donations, so drop in to our 
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Margie Spenser

  Used Books

	Film, Fiction, and Fun is a special series presented at the Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh -- Squirrel Hill that explores the relationship between films and the novels that inspired them.  Attendees are encouraged to read a monthly fiction selection, and then join CCAC’s Jeanne Bergad for a screening of the film and discussion to follow.
January 21st’s novel is The House of Mirth, by Edith Wharton.  A critique of
	
	 workroom and help us sort books.  We’ll start you 
 out gently; even 15 minutes’ help is a boon to us. 

 I’m scrapping the rest of my column so I can print 
 the e-mail Holly McCullough sent to her staff 
 today.  They are amazing people. 

 HOLLY’S MESSAGE AFTER 12/14’S MEETING

 OF THE CLP LIBRARY BOARD: 
  …so far this is the only information I have …   
  none of the branches will close next year.  No 
  layoffs will be needed … [and it] looks like the 
  hour cuts have been tabled as well …        
  All good news obviously and only possible 
  because of the tremendous advocacy efforts of 
  staff and our community.  It’s been an incredibly 


	turn-of-the-century New York socialites, Wharton’s novel follows the exploits of the beautiful Lily Bart as she attempts to procure a wealthy husband.  Published in 1905, The House of Mirth was reviewed by the New York Times as “a novel of remarkable power.”  Adapted for stage, cinema, and television, The House of Mirth was most recently dramatized in the Terrence Davies film, released in the year 2000.  This version starred Gillian Anderson as Lily Bart, and because of Anderson’s popularity from the television show, “The X-files,” Davies often had to shoot around the large clusters of fans that gathered to catch a glimpse of the cult TV star.
	difficult year, one filled with uncertainty and constant bad news.  I want to thank everyone for your ability to stay focused on our direct mission and on the people who need our help and services every day.  By the end of  the year we will have circulated over half a million items, 10% more than last year and our highest circulation ever.  And of course you’ve all done this during periods when we were short-staffed, users had greater and greater demands, and the economy negatively affected many of you and your families as well.  What a stressful time and yet I never failed to witness you all work together as a team and never saw any loss of commitment, sense of responsibility, or your senses of humor.  Thank you. . . .

With a sigh of relief, hugs, thanks and a big WooHoo all around!


	February 18th’s title is The Sheltering Sky, by Paul Bowles.  The protagonists of Bowles’ understated 1949 novel are Port and Kit Moresby, a married couple who travel to the North African desert in an attempt to rekindle their marital sparks.  Although they find incredible beauty in the Sahara, they also encounter great danger.  The 1990 film adaptation by Bernardo Bertolucci won the Golden Globe for best original score.  Although Natasha Richardson, Melanie Griffith, and Judy Davis were all considered for the part of Kit, the role ultimately went to Debra Winger, who co-starred with John Malkovich as Port.

March 18th’s title is Babette’s Feast by Isak Dinesen.  Dinesen’s short story is the tale of two Danish sisters who both gave up true love for religious devotion, and their maid, Babette, who prepares a great feast of French delicacies for the sisters and their neighbors in gratitude for 14 years of employment.  The 1987 film, directed by Gabriel Axel, won the Oscar for best foreign language film.

Film, Fiction, Fun
third Thursday of the month 

from 1 to 4 p.m.
        led by                                                                 [image: image22.jpg]



 Jeanne Bergad
January 21
House of Mirth by Edith Wharton

February 18
The Sheltering Sky by Paul Bowles

March 18

Babette’s Feast by Isak Dinesin
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SQUIRREL HiLL
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BLACK HISTORY
MONTH

BOOK SALE

black history, life, and art

fiction and nonfiction for adults, teens and children
ALSQ: Native American books, American History, and World History

Fri Feb 19 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Sat Feb 20 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Sun Feb 21 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

4801 Forbesvenue Books for sale will also include
412-422-9650 "individual histories" (biographies)
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	CARNEGIE LIBRARY OF PITTSBURGH

SQUIRREL HILL
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 Look!  A membership card!

LAST NEWSLETTER 

IF MEMBERSHIP 

EXPIRED IN 2007

	          5 8 01 Forbes Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA 15217
Adult Services: 412-422-9650

Children's Services: 412-422-9841

Fax: 412-422-5811

www.carnegielibrary.org/clp/sq

   Is your Friends Membership

   up to date?  If the date is before 

    01/10,  you need to renew.   

    Use the  form below.  
    your donation is tax deductible 

    as a charitable contribution
	ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
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LIBRARY

TRUSTEE
   Betsy Watkins

   146 N Bellefield, Apt 1204

   Pittsburgh, PA 15213


	


Among Friends is now online! Go to www.pittsburghusedbooks.com  and click on the “Friends” button
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USED BOOK
SALE

SECOND CHANCE FLEA MARKET

The Friends Boutique, VHS
MEMORY with a Valentine preview . TAPES &
LANE . and items made of . GOOD
: recycled materials. VCR’S

CLASSIC LITERATURE

Friday Jan 15 10 am to 4:30 pm
Saturday Jan 16 10 am to 4:30 pm
Sunday  Jan 17 1 pm to 4:30 pm

We invite donations
of gently used small items
for the flea market.
Must fit on a table top.
Think elegant or whimsical,
something you like but don’t need!

Squirrel H1 rar
5801 Forbes 412-422-9650





	2010 SALES 

Jan 15-17

Everything Old is 

New Again
Feb 18-20

Black History 

Month

March – no sale

April 29, 30, May 1, 3

Spring Cleanup

May 19-21 -- ??

June – no sale

July 15-17, 19

Fiction/A-V/

Foreign Language

August – no sale

September 23-25

 Religion/Philosophy/

Judaica

October 28-30, Nov 1

Fall Clearance Sale

November 18-20

Holiday Shopping

December – no sale
	Make checks payable to:     
    Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library
                            and mail to:

                     Margie Spenser

                     5900 Douglas St

                Pittsburgh, PA 15217

  Check one box:



 FORMCHECKBOX 
  New Member   FORMCHECKBOX 
  Renewal

Check one or two boxes:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $5.00         FORMCHECKBOX 
  $10.00      FORMCHECKBOX 
  $15.00        

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $25.00       FORMCHECKBOX 
  Other  _____

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  DONOR (free, but we accept donations)

Name:___________________________________


     (Last)
                                 (First)    

Address: _________________________________

City/State: __________________Zip: __________

Phone(s): ___________________Date: _________

E-mail address: ____________________________

Please check all activities you can help with:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Periodic Book Sales
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Library Advocacy

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Sorting Used Books        FORMCHECKBOX 
 Gardening

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Adopt-a-Shelf Program
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Newsletter 

   COMMENTS_______________________
   ______________________________
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	ADDED AFTER THE NEWSLETTER WAS MAILED:

This is the bookmark referred to on page 6

You can print it once and fold it to make it  two sided, or use only one part, or print it on both sides of a sheet of paper and end up with two double-sided bookmarks.

If you print it on both sides,  you may want to make the lines around each cell of the table disappear before you print the second side, so you don’t have to worry about whether they line up exactly.  Then when you cut out the two bookmarks, using the lines visible on the first side you printed, there won’t be black lines around either bookmark. 

If you are making two-sided bookmarks, you may want to replace the squirrel logo on one of the sides with one of the pictures in the last column.
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JANUARY 15-17
USED  BOOK

SALE 

CLASSICS

MEMORY LANE

A/V & VCR’s

FLEA MARKET


HARDCOVER      $2
LARGE  PAPER           $1   

(KIDS'  50¢)

PAPERBACKS     50¢

SOME  BOOKS  

SPECIALLY  PRICED
AUDIO BOOKS   $2
DVD'S                    $3

CD'S                  $2
CASSETTES     50¢

VHS        $1
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BOOK SALES 

in 2010
Jan 15-17
Everything Old is 

New Again
Feb 19-21

Black History 

Month

March – no sale

April 29-May 2

Spring Cleanup

May 21-23 -- ??

June – no sale

July 15-18

Fiction/A-V/

Foreign Language

August – no sale

September 23-26

 Religion/Philosophy/

Judaica

October 29-Nov 1

Fall Clearance Sale

November 18-21

Holiday Shopping

December – no sale
for sales at other libraries, go to www.pittsburghusedbooks.com
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5801 Forbes Avenue

412-422-9650
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Every time a child says,


”I don’t believe in fairies,” 


there is a little fairy somewhere 


that falls down dead.


  Sir James M. Barrie   


1860-1937    











Art at the Squirrel Hill Library


Did you know that the art in the library is one of the Friends' projects?  Look along the wall behind the fiction and on the two tall


��
metal display panels near the Service Desk.


Each month the work of a different local artist is shown.


             Coming up are: 


January:	Anne Duckene	     prints


February:	Georgia Metszer      oils


March:      Jenifer Mule          paintings�
�



Our schedule is full through January, 2011!  If you’d like to exibit after that, contact Marion Damick,412-521-3075.





LATE BREAKING NEWS:  It appears there is a chance that Squirrel Hill will not have to give up Sunday hours in 2010.  The list of 2010 Sales is therefore not quite accurate.  Fill in the Sundays.  The February flyer on page 5 should also have a line for Sunday, 1 to 4:30.





 AS OF 12/15: WE’RE STAYING OPEN SUNDAYS!  The 2010 Sales list is    � wrong!  Look for bookmarks with a new list at the service desk on Jan 4, 2010.











When I read about the way in which library funds are being cut and cut, I can only think that American society has finally found one more way to destroy itself.


Isaac Asimov- 1929-1992








 Friends of the Library 


raise money to supplement the library budget,


advocate for library funding,


volunteer at the library, and


publicize library programs and events








The Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library


5801 Forbes Ave.  Pittsburgh, PA 15217


412-422-9650


www.clpgh.org/locations/squirrelhill


friends@pittsburghusedbooks.com





A wise saying is something you keep picking up off the floor in front of your fridge 												       Robert Brault – 1938-





Fine and Fee Increases


As of January 1, 2010 the library will  be making several changes to its fines and fee structure to help meet costs and to encourage timely return of borrowed material.  The most significant increase will be the reinstatement of fines on children’s items returned after the due date.  Over the last several years, the library only charged overdue fees on adult and teen material.  The new fine on children’s material will be 20¢ a day per item.  Adult and teen fines will increase from 25¢ to 30¢ a day per item.  Adult DVD fines will remain at $1.00 a day.  Fees for computer printing will increase from 15¢ to 25¢ a page; when our copiers are replaced next year the charge per copy will also increase from 15¢ to 25¢.





(continued from “Victory” on p.3)              �                    Note: to save space, some links are broken over two lines. Lawrenceville: two groups, similar names: http://www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=179959010959&ref=search&sid=662658499


.7712088..1&v=info AND http://www face .facebook.com /#/group.php?id=175333518572 early history of CLP: http://www.carnegie library.org/research/pittsburgh/carnegie/ AND http://diva.library.cmu.edu/carnegie/; check Andrew Carnegie Collection. news, letters to the editor,columns: www.post-gazette.com AND www.pittsburghlive.com (Trib-Review); Search “library”. city activists: http://groups.google.com/group/save-Pittsburghs-libraries Lawrenceville civic group: http://groups.google.com/group/lawrenceville-stakeholders original charter of CLP:http://andrewcarnegie.tripod.com/cfl.html#clpBeechview:saveneighborhoodlibraries.blogspot


.com (includes links to Point Park News) previous Among Friends: www.pittsburghusedbooks.com (“Friends” button).
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